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From: 
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Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20200241 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200241. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: Helen Holt <chickapea@cox.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 20218:58 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: chickapea@cox.net 
Subject: Gulf Power recouping hurricane$$ 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/17/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12755-2021 

As a senior on a fixed income,! am strongly opposed to Gulf Power's plan for recouping hurricane$$. Gulf Power/FPI is a 
publicly traded company with good returns to its investors. While I understand the need for assistance to defer the 
millions of dollars spent, the backs of their customers are being broken. Piggy backing hurricane costs back to back to 
back is an unfair tactic on the Florida public. The thought of just $9 extra a month for x years and then applying the next 
hurricane cost is never ending. 

Please remember Climate Change, partially caused by older power plants belching pollutants. Hurricane damage will 
only increase and become more severe. Is this a fair plan? A local business must pay for its repairs. So should Gulf Power/ 
FPL. Maybe extra tax breaks, or less dividends paid out or no cost license tags for their vehicles could be a small way to 
defer cost with out breaking the back of Florida citizens. 

Please vote NO to more cost deflection onto customers. Hurricanes are becoming more powerful while Florida 
citizens are being broken under the repair costs. 

Henry Holt. Helen Holt 
320 Brooks St. 
Fort Walton Beach. FL. 32548 
850-243-6855 
Sent from my iPad 
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